
Scientific Advisory Board – Statement of Purpose 

Soft Bones Canada™ (herein “SBC”) is proud to be working with an outstanding team of dedicated 

scientists and researchers that make up our Scientific Advisory Board (herein “SAB”), currently chaired 

by Cheryl Rockman-Greenberg, MD, CM, FRCPC, FCCMG Distinguished Professor, Department of 

Pediatrics and Child Health and Programme in Genetics and Metabolism, College of Medicine, Faculty of 

Health Sciences, University of Manitoba.  

The SAB is comprised of multi-disciplinary experts, leaders in their fields, having made significant 

contributions in research, clinical practice and advocacy. SAB members have diverse experience that 

cumulatively combines scientific know-how with hands-on patient work and a commitment to patient 

and family-centered care.  

Members of the SAB volunteer their time to assist SBC in achieving their mandate. Through 

teleconference calls and an annual meeting at the call of the Chair, they provide guidance and help SBC 

prioritize the following:  

• key issues within the early detection and therapeutic arenas; 

• be critical advisors for grant proposals; 

• oversee material development to ensure medical accuracy; 

• the best strategic direction for research and scientific investments;  

• review health care professionals to be added to our HCP Referral Network; 

• provide expert feedback to patient queries. 

The SAB is formed to make recommendations and has no legal responsibilities. They are not required to be 
involved in detailed management and operations. 

 


